Feedback Form
ESA

Jetty Street, Grange Road Reconstruction & Traffic
Safety Improvements

The City of Charles Sturt is seeking community feedback on the draft concept plan for road
improvements in Jetty Street, Grange from Military Road to Surrey Street.

Consultation closes on Thursday 14 April 2022.

Tell us your thoughts!

To provide your feedback please do ONE (1) of the following:
e Complete this hardcopy feedback form and return in the reply-paid envelope.
OR

e Complete the ONLINE feedback form at yoursaycharlessturt.com.au/jettystreet
or use the QR code on your smart device E E
5

Your details E

Please provide your name and address should we need to contact you regarding your feedback (By
completing this form, you consent to the City of Charles Sturt collecting, retaining and using the personal
information provided by you in line with Council’s Privacy Policy)

First Name: Surname:

Street

Suburb:

Email:

Phone:

Your Feedback

1. Which of the following best describes your interest in the Jetty Street project?
[ ] Resident of Grange
[ ] Ratepayer of Grange
[ ] Visitor to the shopping precinct
[] Business owner
[ ] Other (please specify)




2. Overall, what do you think of the concept plan?

[]lloveit

[] llikeit

[] I don’t like it

[] It needs improvement (requires feedback)

Please explain your response

3. What do you like about the concept plan?
4, What don’t you like about the concept plan?
5. What could be improved?

Thank you for taking the time to complete this feedback form



